
MEMBER 0F PARLIAMENT FOR DERBY SOUTH 

Email: baggy. shanker.mp@parliament.uk 

 

BAGGY SHANKER MP 
 

HOUSE OF COMMONS 

LONDON SWIA OAA 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Rebecca Archer 
St Georges Catholic Voluntary Academy 
Uplands Avenue 
Littleover 
Derby 
DE23 1GG 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                           22 November 2024 
 
Dear Rebecca 
 
It was a pleasure to visit St Georges Catholic Voluntary Academy and to speak with you and your wonderful children 
about my work as your Member of Parliament. 
 
I really enjoyed taking all your interesting questions and hearing about the work you are doing around asylum and 
refugee awareness. It was really heartening to see so many of you taking a keen interest in what is happening in our 
community and our country. 
 
As the Member of Parliament for Derby South I work in the House of Commons and across our community to 
represent them and their families. It’s important to me that their voices are heard in Parliament so please do write 
to me to share any issues that you might like to discuss, I would always be happy to hear from you and the children. 
 
It was lovely to meet them, and I wish you all well for the rest of the school year. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
Baggy Shanker 
Member of Parliament for Derby South  
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